
National School 
Breakfast Week #NSBW21

Art Contest
Draw and color your favorite breakfast (label the items you draw) and draw yourself
with the superpowers you get from eating a healthy breakfast! Submit the finished

drawings to your nearest DPS curbside meal pick-up site, Kitchen Manager, or to
Anne_Wilson@dspk12.org. Be sure to add your school name on the top of the page and
your first and last name next to the plate! The winner's work will be posted to our FB. 

 Prize will be announced soon!

School Name



Breakfast Helps Kids:

Reach higher levels of achievement in reading and math
Score higher on standardized tests
Have better concentration and memory
Be more alert and maintain a healthy weight

National School Breakfast Week is March 8th - March 12th!

We are excited to have pick-up locations and grab n go items for your
kiddos!

We understand how busy mornings can be and we also understand
how important a nutritious breakfast is!

This is why we encourage everyone to participate in our breakfast
programs to keep kiddos fueled for their busy day!

Tag us in a photo of your breakfast @dpsfoodservices
 or use #NSBW2021
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